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Tabitha,  
Looking at the attached screen shot it looks like possibly information was cut off on a different 
operating system. We removed the copyright 2021 stamp and all rights reserved along with 
centering the information. I logged on from a desktop and a Mac and it seems to be showing on 
every operating system that I have access to.  
 
Please let me know if this is showing on your end and advise us on anything else we would need to 
do.   
 
Best/ Shane Hoffmire  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13055749946

